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President’s Message

We had a good turn out at
Tripoli Country Club with 60 reserva-
tions. It worked out very well with
advance payments.

The advance payments were
necessary due to the great discre-
pency in the number of cards
returned for the West Bend Country
Club meeting and the actual number
of people at the meeting.

Seventy cards were returned
for the West Bend meeting but only
43 showed up. This makes it very
difficult for the clubs to prepare for
our group. If this was to continue we
would find it very difficult to find
clubs willing to host the WGCSA.

We also have a dress code and
a few of our members do not abide by
it. Many clubs require their members

New Members

Michael Kilpatrick, Class A Superintendent, Moor-Downs Golf Course
Michael Burton, Class B, Assistant, Milwaukee Country Club.
Gregory Sents, Class D, Assistant, Blackhawk Country Club.

Bill Audley, Class A Superintendent, Wanaki Golf Course.

Armin Honeyager, Class A, Superintendent, Nagawaukee Golf Course.

to wear a suit or at least a sports coat
in the dining room. We should show
our professionalism by doing the
same.

We have been very fortunate
that the hosts we have had do not
require us to pay for the no-shows

Let's make our meetings some-
thing we can be proud of by making
our reservations and keeping them

WOODY VOIGT

Dues Over Due

Dues due April 1, 1979 mail to:

Jeff Bottensek
P.0. Box 272
Stevens Point, W| 54481



